

TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk
400 LA CROSSE STREET
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601
PHONE (608) 789-7510
FAX (608) 789-7552

www.cityoflacrosse.org

January 29, 2014

Via Email rahanson7@ yahoo.com

Richard and Ann Hanson 929 Woodlawn Ave La Sueur MN 56058

Re: 2016 21st PI S

Our office is in receipt of your request for waiver of restrictions provided in 8.07(I) of the Municipal Code establishing a moratorium regarding the conversion of single-family home into a rental for properties at **2016 21**st **PI. S.**

Your request will be heard be heard by the **Judiciary & Administration Committee on Tuesday**, **February 4, 2014 at 7:30 p.m.** The meeting will take place in the Council Chambers on 1st floor of City Hall.

There is public hearing allowed at this meeting, and we suggest you be present to represent your interest and to answer questions, if any. If you would like to speak to someone about your presence at the meeting, I suggest you contact the Chair of the Judiciary & Administration Committee prior to the meeting. His name is Bob Seaquist and he can be reached by email at seaquistr@cityoflacrosse.org or by telephone at 608-796-1992.

If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC Deputy City Clerk (608) 789-7555 elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org www.cityoflacrosse.org